
East County Democratic Club
A Progressive Civic Organization representing the East County since 1965

PO Box 252, El Cajon, CA 92022

September 27, 2006

Kathie Rutledge
City Clerk
City of El Cajon
200 E. Main St.
El Cajon, CA 92020

Dear Kathie:

We are researching City funding of the Government Access Channel 24.

1. According to our review of the current budget, we were able to locate funding 
under Activity 103000, entitled “Community Services and Events,” Account 8395 
“Other Professional / Technical Services” totalling $25,725. Please provide a 
detailed break down of the actual expenditures under this account for the past 5 
years, and current year to date.

2. It is not clear if this is the correct account. We are particularly interested in City 
expenditures paid to “Wall Builders” or “David Barton” for videos being aired on 
the channel, such as “The Role of Pastors and Christians in Civil Government” or 
“Setting the Record Straight: American History in Black & White”, or any other 
video. Is it possible to search for this particular vendor and make a report for all 
transactions for the past five years.

Because we are in an election season, it is essential that this information be returned to us 
as soon as reasonably possible. Please call me immediately at 619-820-5321 if there are 
any questions or difficulty in fulfilling this request as described above so we may modify 
the request. If the information is in electronic form, please send it via email to 
raylutz@EastCountyDemocraticClub.org

Warm personal regards,

Raymond Lutz
President
East County Democratic Club
PO Box 252, El Cajon, CA 92022
619-820-5321
email: raylutz@EastCountyDemocraticClub.org


